Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of July 30, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Nancy McVetty, Kathy Barden & Jay McCusker

Called to order 6:30 PM

Minutes were read. Kathy made the motion to accept as written. Jay seconded. Approved 3-0

Checks were signed. The dog warrant was signed for the delinquent dog licensing.

We received a call from DES regarding a resident’s septic system failing. It will be checked

into and Mr. Kaveney will get a return phone call.

Jay made a motion to change Johnson Road to Cashman Rd. Kathy seconded. Approved 3-0
Bob will be notified so that the 911 system can be updated. Bob will order a road sign as well.

Jay reminded Jessie to give copies of 2018 Yield Intents to the Conservation Commission.
He asked if any minutes were ever submitted from them, and Jessie reported there hasn’t been

any since last year. They have not received any mail for a long while either.

Jay talked about looking into solar power for the town. He has been gathering information.
Jessie has been asked to email Eversource bill copies to a representative from Norwich Solar

Technologies.

No further business.
Meeting adjourned 7:00 PM

Next meeting August 13, 2018
Respectfully submitted,
Jessie Wentworth

Administrative Assistant
Dalton Selectboard
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